
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

               

                                                                           

 

                                                                                    

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ways to Fulfill Your Volunteer Requirement 

Every month, PROP sends out an email listing of all our upcoming 
volunteer opportunities. However, several emails have been 
returned as “undeliverable.” An email HAS been sent out, so if you 
have NOT received any emails from PROP, please email 
volunteerprop@gmail.com so we can make sure your address was 
entered correctly.  

 

Staff Appreciation Lunch Thursday, October 19th 
 

Fall themed food dishes are needed, as well as volunteer help 

setting up and taking down. If you are interested in helping, please 

SIGN UP in the PROP ROOM or contact Stephanie Armentrout at:   
smarmentrout7@yahoo.com  

Volunteer for Boosterthon Friday, Oct. 20th 
 

We need help marking laps for our student runners and passing out 

water.  Watch your emails for a Sign-Up Genius that will be sent out 

soon. 

 

 

 
 

Looking for more ways 
to support our school? 

Amazon Smile is a 
simple way to support 
PRA at no cost to you, 
every time you shop. 

Follow this link for more 
info and search for 

Painted Rock 
Organization of 

Parents: 

https://smile.amazon.
com/ch/46-0771456 

 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact us 

at volunteerprop@gmail.com 

The next meeting will be 
held on Thursday, 

October 5th at 8:15 A.M. 
in the Parent Room.  
Join us at 8:00 A.M. 

before the meeting for 
socializing and coffee! 

Boosterthon is coming! 
PRA's Annual Boosterthon Fun Run has been our school's 

most successful fundraiser.  The donations from previous 

years have enabled PROP to purchase additional shade 

awnings, install overhead projectors in all the classrooms, 

install a sound system in the MPR, and complete other 

projects.  All of our students have benefited from these 

enhancements, and we have our supportive families to thank 

for this. 

HEAR YE! HEAR YE!   

The Kingdom of Painted Rock Academy will hold a BOOSTERTHON 

Pep Rally on Tuesday, October 10th. On that day, each student will 

bring home their “crown” pledge book. Families will then have time to 

get pledges for every lap their student runs on the day of the run. The 

Fun Run will take place on Friday, October 20th! All families are 

invited to come and cheer on their student running in the Fun Run. 

More information will be sent home soon about this exciting event! 

 www.boosterthon.com Don't forget! 

Used uniforms are sold  

on the first and third 

Wednesday of  

every month from  

7:30 - 8:15 A.M. and 

 2:00 - 3:30 P.M. in the 

Parent Room. 
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